
11 OCT 2018 
 
Dear Clerk to the Council 
 
I am the new Major Gifts Manager at Cornwall Hospice Care looking after legacies trusts and 
grants. 
 
I am approaching you to see if your Town Councillors would kindly provide funding for 
Cornwall Hospice Care from any funds you have available. 
 
As you will be aware Cornwall Hospice Care is the only hospice provider for Adults in 
Cornwall, in its two hospices, Mount Edgcumbe in St Austell & St Julia’s in Hayle. It provides 
a vital service for all your parishioners. 
 
All of our services are provided free of charge to our patients and their families. The NHS 
only provide enough funding to cover 71 days of hospice care, leaving us to find the money 
to continue that care. If we apply this to a normal year, rather than a financial one, if the NHS 
money came in on the 1st of January, it would run out by the 12th of March! As such, we are 
heavily reliant upon our generous grants from organisations and individuals. 
 
Please help us care for people with a terminal illness, by making a donation to fund those 
who provide the caring at Cornwall Hospice Care. Thank you in advance for your time and 
consideration. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Paul Jones 
Major Gifts Manager 
Cornwall Hospice Care 
01726 66868 (215) / pjones@cornwallhospice.co.uk 
 
Legacy Office: Cornwall Hospice Care Daniels Lane Holmbush St. Austell PL25 3HS 
 


